
 

November 19, 2019 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

SET # 2  
 

TO : All Prospective Bidders  

FROM : Kiet Vu, Contracts Administrator 

SUBJECT : Contract C19123 – Cerone Division Boiler and Propane Tank Replacement 

 

Q2. Will there be a site tour scheduled for this project? 

A2.  A site tour will be held promptly following the pre-Bid meeting, the date and time of which 

will be provided in the Invitation for Bid (IFB) package to be issued in January 2020. 

Q3. Will there be plans and schedules for the referenced job? 

A3.  The plans/drawings will be provided in the IFB package. There are no specific schedules for 

the time being. However, the Bid Opening will be held in February 2020, and the estimated 

time for construction of the Project is 300 calendar days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at Kiet.Vu@vta.org or (408) 952-

4122. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Kiet Vu 

Construction Contracts Administrator 
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